
 

ATTENTION: House Rules Committee Chair & Legislators 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

RE: HJM 8 

 

4.8.13 

 

Please refrain from urging Congress as suggested in the above referred bill. Requesting 

voter registration applicants to provide proof of both their identity and eligibility to vote. Is NOT a 

barrier. It’s a protection of the votes from eligible voters. 

 

America’s adversaries make a point of knowing the weaknesses in states’ electoral and other 

systems. That was demonstrated in testimony relating to the largest Immigration fraud in Oregon’s 

history, when the Robleto trials were held back in 2005 and 2006. 

 

The coyotes that were transporting illegals from all over the globe to Oregon, pointed to the fact 

that the lack of identity and eligibility proof when registering to vote in Oregon, was the reason the 

illegals were first transported to Oregon. 

 

In short sloppy policies invite exploitation, and these are dangerous times. 

 

Please reject HJM 8 
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